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The City of Rockville 
Mayor and Council  

 

Congratulate the Charles E. Smith Jewish Day 
School Girls Basketball Team on Their  
2024-2025 PVAC Championship Win! 

 
 
 

 

 

The Mayor and Council of Rockville, Maryland, congratulate the Girls Varsity 
Basketball Team on their Potomac Valley Athletic Conference (PVAC) 2024-
2025 Season Championship win. This is the 4th straight year playing in the 
championship game. With an 18-6 overall record and a 13-3 conference 
record, you persevered during the Conference against a team you lost to 
twice during the regular season. Congratulations on your Championship Win! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              July 14, 2025 


